
RCW 69.25.010  Legislative finding.  Eggs and egg products are an 
important source of the state's total supply of food, and are used in 
food in various forms. They are consumed throughout the state and the 
major portion thereof moves in intrastate commerce. It is essential, 
in the public interest, that the health and welfare of consumers be 
protected by the adoption of measures prescribed herein for assuring 
that eggs and egg products distributed to them and used in products 
consumed by them are wholesome, otherwise not adulterated, and 
properly labeled and packaged. Lack of effective regulation for the 
handling or disposition of unwholesome, otherwise adulterated, or 
improperly labeled or packaged egg products and certain qualities of 
eggs is injurious to the public welfare and destroys markets for 
wholesome, unadulterated, and properly labeled and packaged eggs and 
egg products and results in sundry losses to producers and processors, 
as well as injury to consumers. Unwholesome, otherwise adulterated, or 
improperly labeled or packaged products can be sold at lower prices 
and compete unfairly with the wholesome, unadulterated, and properly 
labeled and packaged products, to the detriment of consumers and the 
public generally. It is also essential to protect the health and 
welfare of consumers, promote food safety, advance animal welfare, and 
protect against the negative fiscal effects on the state associated 
with the lack of effective regulation of egg production and sales. It 
is hereby found that all egg products and the qualities of eggs which 
are regulated under this chapter are either in intrastate commerce, or 
substantially affect such commerce, and that regulation by the 
director, as contemplated by this chapter, is appropriate to protect 
the health and welfare of consumers.  [2019 c 276 § 2; 1975 1st ex.s. 
c 201 § 2.]

Finding—Purpose—2019 c 276: "The legislature finds that the 
purpose of this act is to improve the regulation of egg production and 
sales in order to protect the health and welfare of consumers, promote 
food safety, advance animal welfare, and protect against the negative 
fiscal effects on the state associated with the lack of effective 
regulation of egg production and sales." [2019 c 276 § 1.]

Construction—2019 c 276: See note following RCW 69.25.065.
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